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In this edition

1. Updates to the COVID-19 web page
1. NHS Test and Trace: implications for GP practice settings
1. Updated LARC provision guidance

Attachments

1. none

All information provided in the COVID-19 bulletin is hosted online at https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/rss/home/infections-and-microbiology/covid-19/

Updates to the COVID-19 web page

National and regional updates
Restoration of SRH Services during Covid-19 and Beyond - FSRH Statement 
Restoration of SRH Services during Covid-19 at a Glance 
Test and Trace
NHS Test and Trace: implications for GP practice settings 


NHS Test and Trace: implications for GP practice settings

Following the communication to practices from NHS England and NHS Improvement dated 9th June 2020 (Appendix A), the CCGs and LMC have worked together to offer advice to practices with regards to the implications of the Test and Trace service for Primary Care, and reducing the risk of nosocomial infection.  The protection of staff and resilience of services to ensure high quality care remains of paramount importance. Please see the link above for the full information.

Updated LARC provision guidance

The FSRH has issued updated guidance on restoration of sexual and reproductive health services during Covid-19.  Please note the phased approach and suggested recommencement of LARC for vulnerable groups.  Pathways into YorSexual Health for complex cases are in place in the same way as they were before Covid-19.  

For the time being, previous activity reporting and invoicing processes remain unchanged. Please see the links above for more information.
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